
Chris Harvey 

From: SunHee Kim (HCT) [alondra@hct.co.kr]
Sent: Monday, November 24, 2008 3:59 AM
To: charvey-tcb@ccsemc.com
Cc: Nam-Wook Kang (HCT); lucy.tsai@ccsemc.com; chris.harvey@ccsemc.com; khpark (HCT)
Subject: Re: Cal-Comp Electronics & Communications Company Limited, FCC ID: US7-A100, Assessment 

NO.: AN08T8597, Notice#1
Attachments: HAC key features_A100_Rev.1.pdf; B_Authorization letter_A100_Rev.1.pdf; C_STC 

Letter_A100_Rev.1.pdf

11/24/2008

Hello Chris, 
  
Please find the attachment files. 
Should you have more comments, please let me know. 
Thank you! 
  
Best Regards, 
SunHee Kim 
  
----- Original Message ----- 
From: <charvey-tcb@ccsemc.com> 
To: <alondra@hct.co.kr> 
Cc: <chris.harvey@ccsemc.com>; <lucy.tsai@ccsemc.com> 
Sent: Friday, November 21, 2008 6:04 AM 
Subject: Cal-Comp Electronics & Communications Company Limited, FCC ID: US7-A100, Assessment NO.: AN08T8597, Notice#1 
 
> Dear Sun Hee Kim, 
>  
> You are listed as the Technical Contact for the above referenced TCB application.  The following item(s) need(s) to be resolved 
before the review can be continued: 
>  
> 1. The FCC requires that the person submitting and signing applications must be the contact of record in the FCC database or 
specifically authorized by that person.  The contact of record for Cal-Comp is Jack Kuo, but the letters are signed by Sean Chen.  
Please have Jack Kuo authorize Sean Chen to submit the application and exhibits. 
>  
> The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced application. Failure to provide 
the requested information within 30 days of the original e-mail date may result in application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee. 
Also, please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. Any questions about the content of this 
correspondence should be directed to the e-mail address listed below the name of the sender.  
>  
> Best regards,  
>  
> Chris Harvey 
> Charvey-tcb@ccsemc.com  
>  
>  
> 


